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9:00 - 9:30
9:30 - 9:35
9:35-10:15

10:15-11:00

11:00 — 11:45
11:45 -12:30
12:30 - 1:30
1:30 —2:15
2:15-2:30
2:30 - 3:15

315 —4:00

4:00- 4:05

2013 TSITE WINTER MEETING AGENDA

University of Tennessee — Visitors Center

KNOXVILLE, TN
February 27, 2013

Arrival and Registration

Welcoming Remarks

Nathan Vatter — Region 1 Traffic Engineer, TDOT
Region I Roadway Safety Improvement Projects

TSITE Traffic Bowl Competition — Preliminary Round 1

TSITE Traffic Bowl Competition — Preliminary Round 2

TSITE Traffic Bowl Competition — Final Round

Lunch Break

Business Meeting

Break

Amanda Snowden — Region 1 Asst. Director, TDOT
Henley Bridge Project

Heather Housel, TSU Student
TSU Evacuation System

Closing Remarks and Adjourn



